
NOTICE 

Habitat for Humanity Northwest Harris County understands that health and safety 

is priority. Due to the precautionary measures taken in the area, we have closed the 

affiliate office until further notice. 

 

 • For mortgage/ mortgage payment questions email jhodge@habitatnwhc.org  

• If you have construction questions email earmstrong@habitatnwhc.org  

• If you have development questions email fbest@habitatnwhc.org  

• If you have volunteer questions email jared@habitatnwhc.org 

 

If you have a meeting in the affiliate office or are visiting the ReStore, a face mask 

or covering must be worn at all times and we ask that you maintain physical 

distancing of at least 6 ft.  

 

As a reminder, as of January 2020, the ReStore will not accept mortgage payments.   

 

Mortgage payments may be mailed to:  

PO BOX 682785 Houston, TX 77268-2785 
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